
24 March 2020 

 

From the Deacons of Gourd Springs Baptist Church 

 

 

Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We trust you are all handling the COVID-19 situation in the best possible way you can during these 
unprecedented times. We serve a God who is truly good and He understands our needs and He knows 
what each of us are currently going through. He desires a covenant relationship with us, and that involves 
trusting Him to meet our daily requirements, and seeking His Kingdom and righteousness. 

Brothers and Sisters, while we continue to take good care of ourselves, we have an inherent responsibility 
to take care of the financial obligations of God’s House, in Gourd Springs Baptist Church. Though we 
have not had any in-person Church Service in the past two weeks, we still have the common type 
overhead bills needing to be paid. Additionally, we also have two major bills, in the Heating, Ventilation, 
and Air Conditioning (HVAC) repairs of $2,800.00, and the monthly mortgage payment of $5,800.00. 

The Deacons are kindly asking for you all to be in fervent prayers of continuing to give your tithes and 
offerings to the Church. Pastor Ronnie will continue with the Sunday Morning Service on Facebook Live.  

While we understand the need for social distancing, the Deacons are willing to stand in front of the 
Church Building from 9AM-10AM each Sunday morning to receive your tithes and offerings; this will 
allow you ample time to get back home for your online Sunday School sessions. 

You have the option to mail your gift directly to the Church: GSBC, 4575 Ray Road, Spring Lake, NC 
28390. 

You also have the option to donate through the Church’s website: www.gourdsprings.com.  

We ask for you to please consider this opportunity of continuing to give to the Church. While we cannot 
forecast when this COVID-19 situation will end, we do know God is in control. Please continue to take 
good care of yourselves and loved ones. 

Psalm 46:1 (KJV): 46 God is our refuge and strength, a very present help in trouble. 

 

 

In Christ’s Name, 

In Love,  

Your Deacons. 

http://www.gourdsprings.com/

